
  
 

 
 

Township of Lucan Biddulph Hires New Director of Community 
Services and Facilities 

 

Following a comprehensive recruitment process, the Township of Lucan 
Biddulph is pleased to announce the appointment of Darcey Cook as their 
new Director of Community Services and Facilities.   

Mr. Cook joins us from the Municipality of West Perth, where he served as the 
Director of Community Services since June 2018. Prior to his role in West 
Perth, Darcey held the position of Recreation Coordinator for the Municipality 
of South Huron from January 2012 to June 2018.  Outside of his professional 
endeavors, Darcey is deeply involved in sports, both as a player and coach. 
He finds joy in playing various sports and has a particular passion for softball. 
Currently, he serves as the head coach of the U11 Lucan Ilderton Girls Rep 
Softball team.  
 
"We are fortunate to have this talented and experienced Director of 
Community Services and Facilities join our team" said Mayor Cathy 
Burghardt-Jesson.  "He has a demonstrated commitment to community 
services and is a successful leader that will serve our community well." 

Darcey will be starting this position on April 29th, 2024.  Please join Council 
and the members of the Lucan Biddulph staff in welcoming Darcey to his new 
role in our community.  
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